
 
 
Before The Board of County Commissioners 
For Columbia County 
Meeting Notice 
Cancellation 
 
 
1.     Notice is hereby given that the Columbia County Board of Commissioners has cancelled the 
upcoming meeting. 
 
2.     The regularly scheduled Board meeting at 10:00 a.m. on September 17, 2025.   
 
Dated this 12th day of September 2025. 
For the 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
For Columbia County, Oregon 
By:  s/ Jacyn Normine 
Jacyn Normine, Board Office Administrator 
 
Public Meeting Notice: 
For your information 
Spotlight News 
KOHI Radio 
Col. Co. PIO 
 
 


